
Henley Transport and Parking Plan
Please join us
We are holding a community workshop where you will be able to ask questions about the treatment 
options proposed in the Discussion Paper.

Date: 		 Wednesday 13 March 2013

Venue: 	 Henley & Grange Memorial Oval, 
		  Atkin Street corner of Cudmore Terrace, Henley Beach

Time: 	 6.30pm til 9.00pm

You are welcome to bring along your feedback form to submit it on the evening.

RSVP

Register your attendance by calling Kath at the City of Charles Sturt on 8408 1270 or email 
kmardon@charlessturt.sa.gov.au by Thursday 7 March 2013.

Light supper and refreshments will be provided.

For more information on the project phone 8408 1111 or visit www.charlessturt.sa.gov.au

You are invited  
to a community 
workshop


